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Greetings Parents and Guardians! 

I hope this letter greets you with continued enthusiasm about the future of 
William M. Boyd Elementary School. As we begin our third year together, I am very 
much excited to continue to serve as the instructional leader of Boyd.  I am honored to 
serve you, as we work together as a collaborative team. I am committed in seeing our 
school move to greater heights and improve student achievement. We have so much to 
be proud of and we are going to take Boyd to the next level! 

  The school year will officially begin Monday, August 12, 2019, for all students. 
Please ensure that your child comes ready to learn on the 1​st​ day of school!  We look 
forward to starting an exciting year of teaching and learning. The 1​st​ day of school counts 
and attendance begins Day One! Instruction will begin each and every day at 8:00am. 
However, as your child’s principal, I strongly suggest that students arrive no later than 
7:40 am, so they can receive breakfast, get settled and begin their day of learning. 

Information about bus transportation, routes and breakfast/lunch programs will 
be shared at Open House on Thursday, August 8, 2019 from 10:00am to 12:00pm.  

 
We don’t want you to feel left out with all of the back to school fun!  Our 1​st​ Bring 

Your Parent to School day will be held, Tuesday, August, 13, 2019 at 9:00 am in the gym. 
We will discuss new protocols and procedures for the building, ways for you to be 
involved at Boyd, meet and greet your child’s teachers, as well as, our 1​st​ Community 
Food Bank. 

 
All Boyd Elementary students are requested to wear their school uniform 

Monday-Friday. The school uniform consists of green and/or yellow polo shirts with 
khaki, navy, or black slacks. Students will be given rewards and incentives, as well as, 
receive Classroom Dojo points for wearing school uniforms.  All Boyd students are 
expected to be their “Boyd Best,” every day. 

 
I wholeheartedly believe that parents are the key to the success of children’s 

academic future. We need all parents to be actively engaged in their child’s school 
career.  You can do that by volunteering in your child’s classroom and in the building, 
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attending parent- teacher conferences, and volunteering as a community point person. 
In addition, you can always schedule an appointment to speak with your child’s teacher 
or myself at any time.  We are here to support you and your child. 

 
Once again!  Welcome back to Boyd!! I am looking forward to serving and working 

with each of you! 
 
With a servant’s heart, 
 
 
 
Joi C. Kilpatrick, Ed.S 
Principal  
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